
 
 

 

BEPL/SEC/2020/192                            April 28, 2020 
To 
The BSE Limited 
Corporate Relationship Department  
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers, 
Dalal Street,  
Mumbai 400 001 
 
 
Security Code: 500052 

To                                                                                   
The National Stock Exchange of India 
Ltd. 
Exchange Plaza, C-1, Block G, 
Bandra-Kurla Complex, 
Bandra (E),  
Mumbai - 400 051 
 
Security Code : BEPL 

 
Sub: Disclosure pursuant to SEBI circular SEBI/HO/DDHS/CIR/P/2018/144 

dated November 26, 2018. 
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
Pursuant to the SEBI circular SEBI/HO/DDHS/CIR/P/2018/144 dated 
November 26, 2018, we wish to state that for the financial year ended March 31, 
2020, the Company is not a ‘Large Corporate’ as per the applicability criteria 
mentioned in Para 2.2 of the aforesaid circular. 
 
This is for your information and records. 
 
Thanking you, 
 
Yours faithfully, 
For Bhansali Engineering Polymers Limited 
 
*Sd/- 
Ashwin M. Patel 
Company Secretary & GM (Legal) 
Contact: 7045151790 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
*signed copy could not be submitted due to ‘Work from Home’ Policy of the Company 


